Cherne, Curtis

From: Rodriguez, Jason T.

Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2015 9:49 AM
To: Cherne, Curtis; Ortiz, Monica

Cc: Rael, Rudy E.; 'mhontas@daskalosdi.com'
Subject: Weeping Willow Plaza

I met with Mike this morning and verified that there is rebar in the back of curb it is a pass for the project. If you need
any more let me know thanks.

Jason Rodriguez C.0.A. Storm Maintenance
Office 505-857-8607

Cell 505-235-8016

E-mail jtrodriguez@cabg.gov




